exciting News at C&W Chiropracg o

This past year has been an exciting time in your chiropractor’s office.
Some of the changes you have seen. The addition of Dr. Jeff Potis, in-office
rehabilitation exercises, and the opening of our new office, Community
Chiropractic in Morgan Hill by Dr. Nicole. More changes are on the way:
Dr. Dave will be spending more time in the new office as of June, but you
will be able to see huim at C&W on Mondays and Dr. Jeff will be at C&W
Sunday —Friday.

MNow for the really exciting news! This i1s our sixth year of supporting
the San Jose Children’s Shelter. Four years ago we switched to Christmas in
July to help the shelter when donations are usually at their lowest. This year
we are holding Christmas a month early. From June 23™- 27" we will be
celebrating a week of giving to children who need our help. The reason for
the change is that, Dr. Bruce is expecting his first child in the middle of July!
Our wishes and excitement are with him and his fiancee Brenda.

We are looking forward to continuing to grow and support you and
vour family’s health goals. Dr. Jeff is excited to get to serve you, and for
vou to know him, Look forward to receiving monthly newsletters from Dr,
Jeff. Feel free to talk to any of us about the changes, either at the office or by
phone. Dr. Dave’s cell phone # 425-4527, Dr. Jeff’s cell phone # 313-4442.

Dr. Dave Conragan
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